
 

CPC Report 

E.P.G.S.A. Area 59 Panel 73 

September 10th, 2023 

Area Quarterly Meeting, AQ4  

 
The CPC Committee completed the business card proposed at the AQ3 meeting (as seen below) and 

distributed copies to each DCM and Area Officers. The CPC committee has planned their inventory on 

October 12th at 6:30 p.m. via zoom and plans to continue meeting on the 2nd Thursday of each month at 

6:30 p.m. via zoom. The CPC committee plans to make more copies of the business card available for the 

EPGSA and upon request to any district for their district’s CPC work. Additionally, the business cards are 

easily customizable for individual districts upon request and can show information specific to each 

district if that is something of interest. The CPC committee continues to be available for districts to host 

CPC workshops if needed. 

 

 

 

 


